NOTIFICATION

This is to bring to your information that on the account of
Vishwakarma pujo (18th Sept, 2023) it is noticed that, due to
unavailability of public transport, it will create inconvenience
for the day scholar and others too.

Further note that, due to Ganesh Chaturthi (19th Sept, 2023)
we will also be pleased if you join us in the celebration held at
our college campus.

On the account of both the occasion all the academic and non
academic activities will remain close on 18th and 19th
September, 2023. Classes will resume again on 20th
September.

Looking forward to your heartfelt cooperation.

Regards
GGl Authority



